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Travel on non-commercial aircraft 
 
Unless the flight being offered is required for the performance of the Member’s office, there are 
exceptional circumstances, or the Member receives prior approval of the Ethics Commissioner, 
Members may not accept travel on a non-commercial flight. The discretion as to whether such a 
flight meets those conditions rests with the Ethics Commissioner. For the Member’s protection, 
the Member should always seek advance approval before accepting a flight.  
 
All non-commercial flights will be reported on the Member’s annual public disclosure statement. 
 
If a Member is considering accepting a non-commercial flight, the non-commercial air travel form 
must be completed and submitted to the Office of the Ethics Commissioner for the Ethics 
Commissioner’s consideration and approval at least three days prior to the flight. 
 
 


